
 

YMCA CHILD CARE 
 
August 20, 2020 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s): 
 
The YMCA will be offering child care in the building. 
 
You can find out additional information at ​ymcanj.org/yacademy 
 
You can also fill out the regular before and aftercare registration form found here: 
ymcanj.org/child-care/YKids-Before-After-School-Care 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 
 
 

John J. Marciante, Jr., Ph.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 
 

https://ymcanj.org/yacademy
https://ymcanj.org/child-care/YKids-Before-After-School-Care

